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Mai Vang

From: Brian Quarstad <bquarstad@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 27, 2025 10:00 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Legislative Hearing Sept. 30, 9:00 AM on the abandoned CVS store on Uni and Snelling

Regarding the Legislative Hearing (Sept. 30, 9:00 AM) and City Council Hearing (Nov. 5, 3:30 
PM) on demolition of the CVS building and lot on Snelling and University Avenues.   
 
 
I would like to be on record as to encourage the city to take the necessary steps to remove 
this abandoned building which is contributing to blight and safety issues, not only for those 
living in the area and using the busy transit hubs at this intersections but also for those 
attending MNUFC matches and neighborhoods to the south. It has been staggering to me 
that the City has been unable or unwilling to do something about this problem previously. 
Now is the time. Let’s clean up this mess and start to work toward solutions for this lot.  
 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
 
Brian Quarstad 
1549 Ashland Av. 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
651-485-5241 
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